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VISION   

Global inequality and neo-colonialism continue to impact on the unequal access many have to 
resources and opportunities, as well as the nature of higher education. For me, a decolonial social 
work education that truly explores how power inequalities can be addressed are crucial to address 
global inequalities. Working together to develop an education that empowers students to address 
these vast inequalities and develop ways to contribute to social justice and transformative social 
work is core to my approach. My vision for IASSW is that we become a body of social work educators 
that pushes the boundaries of social work education, to enable transformation across various 
contexts and moves to a position of decoloniality and the centring of indigenous knowledges.  

In collaboration with other international social work bodies, we can activate the organisations 
mandate and commitment to social justice in action through actively developing projects, research, 
educational material, and publications that contributes to a more meaningful, just, and equitable 
society.  We could centre indigenous knowledges in our approach to capacity building – such that 
Western approaches and knowledges are not dominant and local knowledge production and 
approaches are facilitated.  We need to dialogue across regions on decolonisation and more 
indigenous forms of social work. 



It is also critical that our international conferences foreground alternative forms and spaces for 
knowledge production and creates space for indigenous knowledges and knowledges from the South 
as legitimate forms of knowledge that needs to be heard and centred. Online teaching and learning 
provide greater opportunities for teaching across contexts and sharing of these knowledges and 
diverse pedagogies to increase knowledge production and publications.   

It would be important to collaboratively expand international research projects both for South-south 
collaboration and north-south dialogue to overcome these binaries and recognise how the global 
landscape has become more complex – with increasing numbers of refugees and migrants located in 
the North. Cross country comparative research which recognises the diversities of contexts is also 
another avenue for expanding knowledge production across contexts in the South and contexts that 
are dealing with similar extreme forms of repression.   

Together we can be a platform that proactively highlights the role that social work can play in 
creating global transformation to addressing inequalities, to enable social solidarity with the 
oppressed.  We can challenge the historical entrenchment of the status quo and raise the voices of 
social work educators who are suppressed or on the fringes due to language, location or other 
barriers that keep their voice marginalised. 


